
  
   

 

 

 

 

Kansas 

Licensed 

Beverage 

Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Bradley 

CEO 

 

1372 N 1000 Rd. 

Lawrence, KS  

66046-9608 

  

785.766-7492 

www.klba.org 

phil@klba.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Commerce, Labor and Economic Development Committee 

Testimony on HB 2718 - Neutral w/request 

March 11, 2016 

 

 

 

Chairman Hutton, Vice Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

I am Philip Bradley representing the Kansas Licensed Beverage Association. Thank you 

for your time. 

 

We take no position on the HB 2718 overall, however as we read it, this bill omits those 

CMB licensees that serve on premise.  We believe this is simply an oversite, and can be 

fixed.  If not addressed it would leave these KS businesses without the same services as 

the off premise licensees. 

 

If you decide to advance HB 2718 we ask you to amend to make sure you allow the same 

opportunities to On-Premise CMB license holders.  Further we ask that any establishment 

that is allowed to serve alcoholic beverages adhere to all the restrictions, regulations and 

requirements as current on premise licensees.   

 

We believe that these amendments to be only fair and they are positive for the state.   

 

Again thank you for your attention and consideration.  I regret I am unable to be here 

today however I am available for your questions at the contact info on this letter.   

 

 

 

 
 

Philip Bradley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KLBA –Kansas Licensed Beverage Assn. represents the interests of the men and women in 

the hospitality industry, who own, manage and work in Kansas bars, breweries, clubs, 

caterers, hotels, and restaurants.  These are the places you frequent and enjoy with the tens of 

thousands of employees that are glad to serve you.   
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